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As we continue our Lenten journey, we encounter the 

transfigured Jesus.  In his glory, Jesus embodies our future 

life just as Abraham’s future was promised by God.  All we 

need is faith.  Let us pray for faith and trust in the promises 

of our loving God. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Readings for this Week (March 13-18) 
Monday: Daniel 9:4b-10;  Luke 6:36-38 

Tuesday: Isaiah 1:10, 16-20; Matthew 23:1-12 

Wednesday: Jeremiah 18:18-20; Matthew 20:17-28 

Thursday: Jeremiah 17:5-10; Luke 16:19-31 

Friday:   Genesis 37:3-4, 12-13a, 17b-28a; 

  Matthew 21:33-43, 45-46 

Saturday: Micah 7:14-15, 18-20; Luke 15:1-3, 11-32 

 

Scripture for next Sunday (Third Sunday of Lent) 

Exodus 17:3-7 

     Water flowed from rock to quench the peopleôs thirst. 

Romans 5:1-2, 5-8 

     Godôs love is poured into our hearts in the gift of the    

     Spirit. 

John 4:5-42 (or) 4-515, 19b-26, 39a, 40-42 

     The water Jesus gives is the wellspring of eternal life. 

Water is a primary symbol in the sacrament of Baptism, and 

we have it in abundance in next Sunday’s readings. Moses 

and the people in the desert longing for water, Saint Paul 

describing the love of God that “has been poured out into 

our heartsò, and the story of Jesus and the woman at the 

well. When we listen to these scriptures, let us contemplate 

what the waters of our own Baptism mean to us. 

 

 

St. Anneôs FRIENDSHIP CLUB 
The Friendship Club will meet this THURS., MARCH 16 

at the Burger Bar Meeting Room at 11:30 a.m. Please call 

Gina Rossetti at 423-878-7827 by this Tuesday, March 14 

to reserve your spot for lunch. 

St. Anneôs Council of Catholic Women invites ALL 

THE WOMEN OF THE PARISH to attend their March 

meeting:  ñJOURNEY OF A FOSTER FAMILYò this 

Monday, March 13, 6 p.m. at the KofC Hall (125 18th St., 

Bristol, TN) Tammy Bralley will speak about her familyôs 

experiences as foster parents and giving her views on the 

foster parenting program. Their daughter was baptized 

Catholic last year at the Easter Vigil. Please come and hear 

this very interesting story! 

 

Men of St. Joachim will meet this Tuesday, March 14 at 

6:00 a.m. in the Chapel. 

 

Tuesday Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: 
Tuesday, March 14, 9:15 a.m. (after Mass) to 4:30 p.m.  

Please join us for an hour of prayer and adoration. 

Benediction is at 4:30 p.m.  We still need a few folks to 

commit to a specific hour, (2:00-3:00pm, 11:00am-

12:00pm, and 12:30pm-1:30pm). If you are willing, please 

contact Sydney Farnum for more information. Thank You! 

 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) 
¶ Catechumens and Candidates meet this Wednesday, 

March 15 at 6:30 p.m. in the Great Room for 

Purification and Enlightenmentðthe Samaritan 

Woman at the Well. 

¶ Inquirers also meet on Wednesdays at 6:30 in the 

office Conference room. Please stop by the Great Room 

to ñcheck-inò before going to the conference room. 

 

RCIA NoteðThe Scrutinies  
Next weekend, March 19, at the 8:30 Mass, we will 

celebrate the ñFirst Scrutinyò for those in our catechumenal 

process who are preparing for initiation at the Easter Vigil.  

The following week, March 26, at the 11:30 Mass we will 

celebrate the ñSecond Scrutinyò, and at the 5:30 Mass on 

April 1, the ñThird Scrutinyò. We urge you to prepare for 

these celebrations of the scrutinizes in a personal way by 

discerning what it is in your own life that needs to be freed 

from sinôs bondage. Join in spirit with all in our community 

who turn to Jesus for freedom from sin and protection from 

all evil. 

 

Bus Trip to Richmond 
Seminarian James OôReillyôs Ordination  

to Transitional Deacon 

May 19/20, 2017ðDeposit due now! 
The cost will be: $100 for your bus seat and double 

occupancy room. For a private room the cost will be $150. 

A deposit of $50/double / $75/private room is due now. 

Please make check payable to ñSt. Anne Catholic 

Churchò. Give the check to Sydney or leave it in the parish 

office. The balance is due by April 5. Join us for another 

fun trip to Richmond! 



 

Second Sunday of Lent 

Senior High Youth Ministry (Grades 9-12) 
Upcoming Schedule: 

¶ Mar. 12ðYouth Group (BYC 6:00pm-8:00pm) 
      ƴ When did my journey begin? 

      ƴ Confirmation (BYC 9:45am-11:15am) 

¶ Mar. 19ðYouth Group (BYC 6:00pm-8:00pm) 
      ƴ ñWhy tell my sins to a priest?ò 

¶ Mar. 26ðFun Night! 
      ƴ  Kilôn Time 

      ƴ Confirmation (BYC 9:45am-11:15am) 

¶ Apr. 2ðYouth Group (BYC 6:00pm-8:00pm) 
      ƴ ñHow does God help when it hurts?ò 

 

Diocesan Youth Work Camp -Wise County, VA  

(Saturday, June 24—Friday, June 30) 
(Open to all rising 9th graders thru graduated 12th graders) 

Work Camp is not just a youth event. It is an opportunity 

for you to make a difference in the lives of those in need 

right here in our dioceseé right here in Southwest 

Virginia! This is also a great opportunity for you to fulfill 

community service hours that you may need for high school 

programs. Take advantage of Early Bird Registration 

thru March 21! Contact Laura Cochrane to register...  276-

492-3095 or lauracochrane@stannes-bristol.org. 

 

Nursery Workers Needed!! 
If you like working with children, consider joining our 

nursery crew! Hours are flexibleð some Saturdays, all 

Sundays, most Wednesday nights, and all Holy Days of 

Obligation. This is a paid position. If interested, please 

contact Vanessa K. Purdy at 276-591-5378 ext. *814 or 

vpurdy@stannes-bristol.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Operation Rice Bowl 2017 
How is God inviting you to think outside the box  

in service to others this Lent? 

Join our faith communityðand nearly 14,000 Catholic 

communities across the United Statesðin a life-

changing Lenten journey of encounter with CRS Rice 

Bowl. If you did not get your ñrice bowlò a couple 

weeks ago when they were in the bulletin, please stop 

by the table in the commons to pick up one. May these 

40 days better prepare us to encounter ourselves, our 

neighbors and our God. Please return your rice bowl 

on Sunday, April 23. 

Adult Faith Formation Committee members are 

reminded that our regularly scheduled planning meeting has 

been changed to next Monday, March 20, in order to 

finalize retreat plans. We will begin at 4 p.m. in the Saint 

Vincent de Paul Center. 

 

CHOIR: Rehearsal this Wed., March 15 at 6:30 and the 

Choir sings March 19 at 11:30 Mass. 

 

 

 

 

Parish Lenten RetreatðMarch 24 & 25 
Msgr. Mark Lane, Retreat Director 

Please register now 
Msgr. Lane, Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia 

since 2011, is a member of the Diocesan Mental Health 

Team and a Pastoral Therapist. Please join your parish 

family as we gather this Lent to be enlightened by Msgr. 

Lane to ongoing conversion! Registration forms are on the 

Religious Education table in the commons. Please register 

now so that we know how many will be attending for 

planning purposes. The retreat will be held at the Jubilee 

House Retreat Center in Abingdon. We begin with dinner 

on Friday, March 24 and end mid-afternoon on Saturday, 

March 25. The cost of the retreat includes dinner on Friday, 

breakfast and lunch on Saturday. Confessions will be heard 

during the retreat. Overnight accommodations are available 

and commuters are welcome to attend the retreat. If the cost 

is a financial hardship, please speak to Sydney. We do have 

some scholarship money available to help, if needed. 

 

ñKnights of Columbus Food for Families Programò 
Please bring canned food items to Mass during Lent. Place 

items at the blue food collection box above the wheelchair 

lift next to the Commons. The Knights will be collecting 

after each Mass and distributing through Bristol Faith In 

Action. This yearôs goal is AT LEAST 1000 lbs. Please 

hope us shatter this goal! 

 

POSITION AVAILABLE  

Executive Director, Bristol Family Promise 
Job description available at http://www.careerbuilder.com/ 

job/J8Q4CB6G00W9GZRLNF3 or request by email: 

email@unitedwaybristol.org. Resumes are being accepted 

by email to email@unitedwaybristol.org. 

 

Finance Council/Pastoral Council members are reminded 

of their joint meeting this Thurs., March 16 at 7 p.m. in the 

school conference room. 

 

PARISH OFFICE will be CLOSED this Friday, March 17 

from approx. 10:15a to 1:30 p.m. (Rosie will be attending 

the Marsh Blood Center luncheon.) 
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MASS INTENTONS for this Week 
Saturday, March 11  (Vigil—2nd  Sunday of Lent) 

  5:30 p.m. ÀSean Gibney 

Sunday, March 12  (Second Sunday of Lent) 

  8:30 a.m. ÀSenah Seagle 

11:30 a.m. ÀHerbert Johnson    

  2:00 p.m. Parishioners (Spanish Mass) 

Monday, March 13 

12:15 p.m. ÀBarry Brady 

Tuesday, March 14 

  8:30 a.m. ÀWilliam J. Miller & family 

Wednesday, March 15 

  8:30 a.m. Spec. Intention: Kenneth & Susan Johnson 

Thursday, March 16 

  6:00 p.m. Spec. Int: Dr. Glenn & Diane Birkitt family 

Friday, March 17 

  7:30 a.m. ÀBetty Miller 

Saturday, March 18  (Vigil—3rd Sunday of Lent) 

  5:30 p.m. ÀIsabelle Murphy 

Sunday, March 19 (Third Sunday of Lent) 

  8:30 a.m. ÀJames Wilson 

11:30 a.m. ÀBridget P. Segerblom 

  2:00 p.m. Parishioners (Spanish Mass) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

40 Days for Life: Join this peaceful prayer vigil (from 

Mar. 1ðApr. 9) in front of the abortion clinic in Bristol 

(located at 2901 W. State St., Bristol, TN). Catholic 

churches in the area have been asked to cover every Friday 

during this time from 12n to 4pm, but you are welcome to 

join other churches on any day during clinic hours. Please 

join us as we celebrate Godôs most sacred gift of Life! 

 

E-Giving (Feb. 16-28) 
 Regular/Operating  $4,070.00 

 Ash Wednesday/Operating $     30.00 

 School 2nd Collection  $   230.00 

 SW VA Health Wagon  $   158.00 

 Bristol Faith In Action  $   288.00 

Collection (March 1, March 4/5) 
 Regular/Operating  $13,808.00 

 Ash Wednesday/Operating $  3,274.00 

 School 2nd Collection  $  4,785.35 

 Addtôl Bristol Faith In Action $     215.00 

 Catholic Relief Services  $     100.00 

 

LENTEN NOON ORGAN MEDITATION  
This Wed., March 15, 12Noon at Central Presbyterian 

Church (across from St. Anneôs). Organist Dana Fleming 

from Colonial Heights United Methodist Church. No 

admission charge, but donations for the music program are 

gratefully accepted. 

This Week in Adult Faith Formation:  
Sunday, Mar 12: 

¶ Sunday Morning Adult Religious Education Classð

SMAREð ñFollow MeðMeeting Jesus in the Gospel 

of JohnðThe New Commandment and Life in the 

Spiritò  9:45-11am in the Great Room. 

Monday, Mar 13: 

¶ Monday Adult Religious Education Class will not 

meet this week. We will begin a new study next 

Mondayð  ñMaryò. Look at the bulletin announcement 

for more details about the new study. 

Tuesday, Mar 14: 

¶ Book Clubð10:30-11:30am in the St. Vincent de Paul 

Center. Prayer by Pope Benedict XVI, Facilitator: 

Seminarian Jamie Hickman. 

¶ Scripture Studyð6:30-8:00pm, St. Vincent de Paul 

Center. The Passion and Resurrection Narratives of 

Jesus. 

Wednesday, Mar 15: 

¶ Little Rock Scripture StudyðThe Passion and 

Resurrection Narratives of Jesus in the St. Vincent de 

Paul Centerð1:00-2:30pm. 

¶ RCIA at 6:30pm 

Thursday, March 16: 

¶ Scripture Study (to prepare us for the Sunday 

readings) at the St. Vincent de Paul Center, 7:00pm-

8:00pm (after Mass). (Please note: If there is no Mass 

at 6:00pm, the time for scripture study changes to 

6:00pm-7:00pm. During Lent we will study ñLiving 

the Eucharistò for Year A. 

For more information about any of the above Adult Faith 

Formation programs, email sydneyfarnum@stannes-bristol. 

org or call 276-669-8200 ext. 32. 

 

Mary: A Biblical Walk with the Blessed Mother 
Many Christians revere Mary, the mother of Jesus, as the 

most important woman in salvation history. The Catholic 

Church teaches doctrines related to the Blessed Virgin 

Mary: she is the Mother of God; she was conceived without 

sin; she remained a virgin throughout her life; and she was 

assumed body and soul into heaven.  Join us on Monday 

afternoons, starting March 20, 1:00pm-2:30pm in the 

Saint Vincent de Paul Center as we take a walk with Mary 

through her life and learn what the Bible tells us about her 

journey of faith. Please sign-up at the religious education 

table in the commons to join the group or by contacting 

Sydney at 276-669-8200 ext. 32 or sydneyfarnum@stannes-

bristol.org. 

 

 

LOOKING AHEAD JUST A BITé 

¶ Paraclete Catholic Bookstore hereðafter Masses 

the weekend of April 1 & 2. 

¶ Lenten Penance ServiceðTues., April 4, 7 p.m. 



 

Second Sunday of Lent 

Lighthouse Catholic MediaðCDs 
CD of the Week: ñMeditations on the Stations of the 

Crossò.  The Stations of the Cross is a devotion and 

reflection in which we walk alongside Jesus on His way to 

Calvary. By prayerfully participating in this meditation we 

are able to clearly see through His passion and death the 

depths of Godôs love for mankind and the price He paid for 

our salvation. This presentation includes powerful 

meditations by Dr. Ronald Thomas, Assistant Professor of 

Theology at Belmont Abbey College. Stop by the CD 

display in the commons for this CD and many other titles. 

A $3.00 donation per CD is appreciated and enables us to 

restock with new CDs.  Thank You. 

 

Soup & StationsðFridays of Lent 

Join us this Friday, March 17, 

and all the Fridays of Lent, for 

Stations of the Cross.   

The Stations are prayed in 

Spanish at 5 p.m. and in English 

at 6 p.m.  Spending this 30 

minutes in prayer will enrich 

your Lenten journey! 

You are also welcome to join us 

             for a soup supper at 5:30 p.m.    

Come get your GREEN on! 

St. Anneôs Parish Life Committee 

invites you to a: 

St. Patrickôs Day 

CELEBRATION! 
Saturday, March 18, 7p-11p 

 
Join us THIS Saturday, March 18, from 7-11 p.m. (doors 

open at 6:30 p.m.) at the KofC Hall (125 18th St., Bristol, 

TN) (Addtôl parking AVAILABLE). Cost: $8/single and 

$15/family. Weôll have CATERED TRADITIONAL IRISH 

DINNER with GUINNESS CAKE and BAILEYôS IRISH 

CREME CAKE. Dine to rich melodies from the Emerald 

Isle while enjoying adult and soft beverages. Tickets 

available in the hallway by the Great Room after Masses 

THIS weekend March 11/12. Join in the celebration as we 

shed the winter blues and prepare for sunny days! 

 

YOUTH SINGSðSunday, March 26ð3 p.m. 
Fundraiser for Bristol Faith in Action at State Street United 

Methodist Church (300 W. Valley Dr., Bristol, VA) 

Participating choirs include: MECCA, Bristol TN children, 

VA High School, Emory & Henry College, King 

University. Mark your calendars for an enjoyable afternoon 

of song and help BFIA help those in need! 


